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The Arizona Thoracic Society i a chapter of the American Thoracic Society.




Next Meeting Wednesday, January 23, 6:30 PM Scottsdale Shea
SWPCC to Begin Offering CME

The Southwest Journal of Pulmonary and Critical Care will begin offering CME for the Imaging, Pulmonary and Critical Care Cases of the Month in the near future through the University of Arizona. This will be free to members of the Arizona, New Mexico and Colorado Thoracic Societies. 
There will be a short demonstration at the next Arizona Thoracic Society meeting on how to obtain CME. For those not familiar with the cases, the cases are constructed as a series of panels. To advance to the next panel, a question must be correctly answered at the end of each panel. On the last panel, a link will take the learner to a short evaluation form which is required for CME credit along with the learner’s name and e-mail. A CME certificate will be e-mailed to the learner within the next few weeks. 

Medical Image of the Week

Ken Knox from Tucson has begun a new series entitled “Medical Image of the Week” which is found under the Imaging section of the SWJPCC. These consist of an image with a description of the case and the image. 
SWJPCC Announcements

The SWJPCC has an Announcements section with current announcements found in the middle section of the home page. These include selected items from the ATS such as registration for the International meeting, webinar announcement, meeting announcements, etc. If you have an announcement you would like posted in the SWJPCC, contact the editor at rickrobbins@cox.net. 

November 2012 AzTS Meeting

Notes from the September 2012 Arizona Thoracic Society meeting was posted at November 2012 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes.
